Sterling Post Office renovation

(KLZA)—The U.S. Postal Service has reached an agreement with the owner of the building housing the Sterling Post Office to assist with renovations of the building.

The Tecumseh Chieftan reports the post office is to be moved into the existing building on the south side of Broadway Street.

During a December 17 meeting with Sterling residents Dawn Bayer, Manager of Post Office Operations announced the owner of the building agreed to repair a leaking window and window sill, which was creating mold issues. The owner will also be responsible for repairing the back wall of the building.

The U.S. Postal Service will repair or replace a portion of the lights and flooring in the building.

There is no specific time table for the building to reopen.

Many Signals Communications